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THE FOUR WAY TEST 
Of the things we think,  
say or do: 
 

1. Is it the TRUTH? 

2. Is it FAIR to all concerned? 

3. Will it build GOODWILL and BETTER 

FRIENDSHIPS? 

4. Will it be BENEFICIAL to all concerned? 

Weekly meetings on Thursdays at 
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Needham’s Point, Aquatic Gap,
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 THE ROTARY CLUB OF BARBADOS  

WELCOMES ALL VISITING ROTARIANS AND GUESTS 

Mar 07 - Club Charter Date - 1962 - Club # 6798 

RI THEME:  ROTARY MAKING A DIFFERENCE 

MAY YOUTH SERVICE MONTH 
 

 

As the year comes to a close, our Directors updated 
the Club on their respective portfolios. 
 

Director Neal—Secretary Neal reported on the re-
cently concluded P.E.T.S. Assembly & Conference  
and remarked on the scope of information learned at 
the P.E.T.S. which in his words was “rich and enlight-
ening”.  He found that there was a large number of 
interesting projects from the districts. Secretary Neal 
informed the Club that the next District Conference 
will be held in Guadeloupe April 24-27, 2019 and the 
2019-20 conference will be held in St Kitts.  
 

Director Makonem— Youth Service Director ob-
served that the Rotary year closes in June therefore 
the presidents of all the Youth Clubs will be visiting 
our club to update us on their 
activities during this year.   
He further noted that next  
week the Interact clubs of St. 
Michael School and Codrington 
School will be visiting and that 
the  following week the Rota-
ract Club of UWI and the Rota-
ract Club of Barbados will have 
their installations.  Further de-
tails will be provided as soon as 
they are at hand. 
 

 

Director Malcolm —Community Service Director ad-
vised the Club of the final project scheduled for the 
year namely the annual children’s beach picnic which 
will be held on May 26 at Browne’s 
Beach.  He has made a request to 
the Club for volunteers to assist 
with the setting up and the breaking 
down. Volunteers should give their 
names to Director Malcolm so that 
he can prepare a roster. Club mem-
bers are urged to come out and fel-
lowship with the children and en-
sure that they have a fun filled day.     

RECAP: MAY 3, 2018—BUSINESS MEETING 

IT’S A FAMILY AFFAIR KIND OF THURSDAY... 

Notwithstanding that the Directors provided their reports 

on the ac�vi�es of the Club, as usual the fellowship of the 

Club was to be enjoyed. 

Today, was a special Thursday as it was a family affair for 

both Rtn. Berkeley Blades and PP Algie both of whom 

brought their families to Club for fellowship. 

 

Right: Rtn. 

Berkeley with 

the Blades 

family as they 

join us for fel-

lowship during 

their visit to 

Barbados. 

 

 

Right:  PP Algie 

with his daugh-

ters and newly 

acquired son-in-

law as they too 

join us for fel-

lowship. 

 

We extend our welcome to both families and look forward 

to seeing them on another occasion. 

 

MEETING DETAILS—  May 3, 2018 

SAA  Chrispen Hacke8 

 

Attendance::  48% 

Fines:   $173.25 

Raffle Proceeds $81.00 

Raffle winner:  Rtn. Meryl Stoute 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

. 

 

 

 

THIS IS THE MONTH FOR OUR CHILDREN’S BEACH PARTY 

As we do every year, we will be partnering with the Child 

Care Board for the annual beach picnic on May 26,  at 

Browne’s Beach to interact with the children in need as 

they enjoy a day at the beach.   

Rotarians are requested to come out in their numbers 

from 8:30 am to help set up.  The actual party begins at 10 

am and of course you are encouraged to par�cipate and 

enjoy the day with the children as they play games and 

simply enjoy nature’s giB of the outdoors. 

Our Raffle Winner was our very 

nicely aDred Rtn. Meryl Stoute 

who presented PP Algie’s newly 

acquired son-in-law, Aus�n Wal-

ters, with the giB under the 

watchful eyes of PP Algie.  LOL  

 

 

 

 

 

HOW TIME FLIES:  MAY 4 WAS THE 30TH ANNIVERSARYOF THE 

RULING OF THE UNITED STATES SUPREME COURT WHICH AL-

LOWED WOMEN TO JOIN ROTARY.  AND WHAT A DIFFERENCE 

THIS HAS MADE…. BELOW IS AN EXTRACT FROM THE BEING RO-

TARIAN SITE …. 

OF COURSE ON THIS CLUB’S 50TH ANNIVERSARY, OUR PP BREN-

DA BECAME THIS CLUB’S FIRST FEMALE PRESIDENT FOLLOWED 

SOME 5 YEARS LATER BY PP LISA.     

 

 

 

 

 

 

EVERY ROTARIAN EVERY YEAR — E.R.E.Y.  

 

President PAUL reminded us that as the year comes to a 

close, we must do our part to contribute to Rotary Foun-

da�on in he Every  Rotarian Every Year program.  This is 

equivalent to our civic du�es as Rotarians as without 

these monies the Rotary Founda�on would not be able 

to do the charitable works it currently does.  The Every 

Rotarian Every Year ini�a�ve encourages every Rotarian 

to give a minimum of $100.00 US per annum.  The dona-

�ons can be made throughout the Rotary year and the 

sums can be payable as best suits your budge�ng, 

whether monthly, quarterly or annually. 

So to each of you, remember that you too are part of the 

E.R.E.Y.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

WE EXTEND A WARM RCOB WELCOME TODAY TO MR. LISLE 

CHASE THE DGND FOR DISTRICT 7030 WHO WILL ADDRESS 

THE CLUB AND A WARM WELCOME TO OUR INTERACT CLUBS 

OF ST. MICHAEL SCHOOL AND CODRINGTON SCHOOL 

 

DGND Lisle is the founding President of Rotary Club of 

Gros Islet St. Lucia and will be Governor of District 7030 

for the 2020-21 Rotary year.  

 

WELCOME WELCOME WELCOME  



 Announcements 

Wedding Anniversary   

Hon. Rtn. David Harding and  

   Celia Harding    46 years            May 13, 1972  

 

Birthday - Rotarians 

Rtn. Winston Warren          May 8 

 

Birthday - Partners in Service 

Mary Cozier—Rtn. Steve Cozier  May 10 

Kervin Francis—Rtn. Ermine Darroux  May 11 

 

Join Date Anniversary 

PP Dr. Sir Trevor Carmichael 40 years May 15, 1978 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OBJECT OF ROTARY 

The Object of  Rotary is to encourage and foster the ideal of service as a 
basis of worthy enterprise and in particular to encourage and foster: 

FIRST:  The development of acquaintance as an opportunity  
  of service; 

SECOND: High ethical standards in business and professions,  

  the recognition and the worthiness of all useful occu 

  pations, and the dignifying of each Rotarian’s occupa 

  tion as an opportunity to serve society; 

THIRD:  The application of the ideal of service in each Rotari 

  an's personal, business and community life; and 

FOURTH: The advancement of the international understanding,  

  goodwill and peace through a world of fellowship of  

  business and professional persons united in the   

  ideal of service. 

Bulletin Editors: Rtn. Fiona Hinds and  Rtn.  
   Arlene Ross 

ROTARY GRACE 
 
O Lord and giver of all things good 
We thank Thee for our daily food 
May Rotary friends and Rotary ways 
Help us to serve Thee all our days. 

MAY IS YOUTH SERVICE MONTH 

 

Ac6vi6es for May   
 

May 21  Children’s Party  

  Start 6me: 10:00 am 

  (8:30 am set up) 

  Browne’s Beach 

GREETERS FOR THE MONTH OF MAY 

 

May 10 PP Orville Durant and Rtn. Fiona  

  Hinds 

May 17 Treas. Joel Brathwaite and Rtn  

  Trevor Whitehall 

May 24 PP Anthony Reece and Rtn. David  

  “Pop” Walker 

May 31 PP Michael Browne and Rtn.  

  Dr. Beverley Agard 

OUR GUESTS—April 28, 2018 

 

VISTING ROTARIAN:   

 

PP Peter Thompson - RCoB South 

 

GUESTS: 

Janna Blades-Jones, Sandra Blades,  and  

   Chris�ne Franklin all guests of Rtn. Berkeley Blades 

Ms. Jamella Forde guest of Dir. Rtn Makonem Hurley   

Aus�n Walters, Alexandria Leacock and Melissa Lea-
cock all guests of PP Algie Leacock  

Denise Bourne, Guest of Dir. Malcolm Vaughn 


